


Background

Brown Hill, Keswick, Glen Osmond  
and Parklands Creeks are major 
stormwater drainage watercourses  
that run through metropolitan Adelaide.

Together they drain a catchment area of 69 square 
kilometres extending from the Adelaide Hills in the 
east to Adelaide Airport in the west. The combined 
catchment area is contained within the local 
government areas of Adelaide, Burnside, Mitcham, 
Unley and West Torrens which is home to more 
than 200,000 residents.

The creeks have a history of flooding events and 
a low standard of flood protection, and therefore 
local homes and properties continue to be put at 
serious flood risk.

The Brown Hill Keswick Creek Stormwater Project 
is a collaboration between Adelaide, Burnside, 
Mitcham, Unley and West Torrens councils to 
develop and implement an effective stormwater 
management plan (SMP) to improve the standard 
of flood protection for homes, businesses and 
public facilities across the catchment.

‘Implementing an effective stormwater 
management strategy is therefore 
crucial to improve the standard of  
flood protection for homes, businesses 
and public facilities across the region.’

Current situation

Currently, a flood in the catchment with an Average 
Recurrence Interval (ARI) of up to 100 years (i.e. 
equivalent to a 1% chance of occurring in any year) 
would affect over 2,000 properties and cause an 
estimated $130 million in damages. 

Furthermore, this damage cost does not account 
for the trauma suffered by people affected by 
flooding, as well as other intangible costs such 
as lost productivity and isolation. The addition of 
intangible costs could result in total community 
damages of over $250 million.

The Brown Hill Keswick Creek Stormwater Project 
has developed an SMP in accordance with the 
Stormwater Management Planning Guidelines of 
the Stormwater Management Authority of South 
Australia.

Proposal

The SMP details construction of a number of flood 
mitigation works across the catchment, as well 
as non-infrastructure measures to help reduce 
the impact of major flooding for more than 2,000 
properties in a one in 100 year storm event. For 
details on these planned works,  
visit www.bhkcstormwater.com.au








